
To: Christian County Board of Education

From: Anthony Darnall, District Music Coordinator

Date: June 10, 2024

Subject: Band Department Surplus Items

As the District Music Coordinator, I am requesting the following items be declared

surplus:

HHS:

10 clarinets

5 trumpets

5 flutes

5 saxophones

2 contra tubas

2 marching french horns

Marching band uniforms from previous

years

HMS:

10 clarinets

6 trumpets

4 flutes

4 saxophones

4 trombones

1 tuba

2 fiberglass sousaphones

4 single french horns

CCMS:

12 clarinets

4 flutes

6 saxophones

5 trombones

2 tubas

3 trumpets

4 single french horns

CCHS:

4 clarinets

2 flutes

3 trombones

3 saxophones

4 marching baritones

4 marching mellophones

2 sousaphones

Marching band uniforms from previous

years

These instruments were examined and deemed unrepairable due to cost of parts

exceeding cost of instrument or parts are no longer available due to age or brand of the

instrument.

These instruments were inspected by Anthony Darnall, Calvin Warren III, Andrea

Armour, Grant Jones, Brandon Mckinley, Addisson Grimm, Ross Pendleton, and Music

Central’s Byron Lee.


